VILLAGE OF LANCASTER
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TO BE HELD MONDAY JANUARY 23, 2023

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE; That the Village of Lancaster Board of Trustees will conduct a public hearing in the Council Chambers of the Lancaster Municipal Building, 5423 Broadway, Lancaster, New York on Monday, January 23, 2023 at 7:15 PM to consider a local law amending Chapter 285 “Special Events” of the Village Code to provide the Town of Lancaster Police Department notice of special event applications.

The full text of the proposed local law may be reviewed at the Village of Lancaster website https://lancastervillageny.gov or during office hours at the office of the Village Clerk, Lancaster Municipal Building, 5423 Broadway, Lancaster, New York.

At said hearing, all persons so desiring shall have the opportunity to be heard.  

Michael E. Stegmeier
Village Clerk
